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Jessie Waldman - 34350 Pacific Reefs, CDP-2020-0024

From:  William Buechler <buechlerlaw@hotmail.com>

To: "waldmanj@mendocinocounty.org" <waldmanj@mendocinocounty.org>
Date: 11/7/2020 1:58 PM

Subject: 34350 Pacific Reefs, CDP-2020-0024

Dear Ms. Waldman,

| hope you are doing well. By this correspondence, | am supplementing my earlier
emails to you. As we stated previously, we adamantly object to the building site that
is in the CDP. We have reviewed the documents in the file and saw that there is an
Alternative B that was submitted by EISHA that appears not to be objectionable. In
any event, | would respectfully request that storey poles be installed so that the true
visual impact can be seen before any decisions are made. | would further request
that we are put on all communications regarding the application process.

Thank you so much.

Cynthia Buechler

BUECHLER & ASSOCIATES
3660 Stoneridge Road

Suite D-101

Austin, TX. 78749

Tel: (512) 322-0588

Fax: (512)322-9342
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